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A huge congratulations to one of our former pupils Danny Hart who became the 

male Downhill World Mountain Bike Champion on Monday 12th September in Val di 

Sole, Italy. Rachel Atherton claimed the title of female world champion. 

Danny who is now 24, last claimed a UCI Mountain Bike World Cup victory in 2011 

with a run of three minutes 32.484 seconds.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can follow Danny’s progress here: 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/DannyHart1  

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/dannyhartfanpage/ 

 

 

 

https://twitter.com/DannyHart1
https://www.facebook.com/dannyhartfanpage/

